From: Jane Galton [

Sent: 24 June 2019 16:56
To: Planning
Subject: Ref 2019/2954/T

Dear Camden Planning

With reference to the planning reference 2019/2954/T, T object to the cutting down of both
trees, 1 & 2. These trees provide shelter to local fauna and also provide privacy between the
building blocks opposite cach other (Antrim Mansions and Primrose Gardens. In addition, T
cannot believe that at a time when London has earned the title of the most polluted city in
Europe (and we need trees to help cut CO2 emissions) that the Council is considering cutting
down trees.

I strongly object to these plans.

Best wishes

Dr Jane Galton,_



